

CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP Telephone: 01527 872913 Fax: 01527 570873

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School

Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Wednesday, 26 June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

KS1 and KS2 Sports Days Arrangements – Wednesday 3rd July

Our Sports Day will begin at 1:30pm and parents/carers are warmly invited to join us. The children have been organised into mixed groups with children from Year 1 to Year 4 in each group. We have organised the groups so that siblings will be in the same group; this means that parents will be able to watch all of their children at the same time.

During the afternoon, the children will complete lots of different sporting activities. Please ensure your child has their PE kit, appropriate shoes and a hat.

We are keeping a close eye on the weather and must warn you that we may have to consider cancelling sports day if necessary. You will be informed by text should this be the case.

Some of our children do not have parental permission to be photographed. **Please do not video or photograph the children**. We will take photos and put them on the website.

At the end of the event, all children will return into school so they can return to their usual classrooms and be dismissed from there.

We hope that you enjoy the afternoon and thank you for your continued support.

Mrs G Plant Head of School





